
September 30, 2021 

Dear Parishioner, 

You are receiving the All Saints Parishioner Finance Report for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2021. The Finance 
Council has also submitted a more detailed financial report to the Archbishop as required, along with a copy of this 
parishioner report. 

Registered active families for the period ending June 30" averaged 1,350. During this time, 43 received the Sacrament 
of Baptism, 72 received the Sacrament of First Eucharist, 56 received the Sacrament of Confirmation, and 5 received 
the Sacrament of Marriage. We also had 11 RCIA candidates and, sadly, 34 Funerals. 

Operating Revenue and Expenditures: Total revenue for the period was $2,693,537, which represents an Increase 
of $61,329 from the previous fiscal year. Our Offertory Commitment Card 2021 parishioner request resulted in an 
increase of 12% over the previous period. We were successful in reducing our expenditures ($283,802) by 11% as 
compared to last pepod. 

Our parishioners continued to show their generosity to our Archdiocesan Second Collections and Ministries with 
donations totaling $45,152. In addition, $271,470 was collected for our local St. Vincent de Paul, Habitat Humanity 
house #27, Our lady of Perpetual Help Cancer Home, Pregnancy Aid Clinic/Birthright (Baby Bottles), and Christ Child. 

Archdiocese obligations, including the Income Assessment, School Assessment and Georgia Bulletin, totaled 
$361,361. We are grateful to have been able to exceed our Archbishop's Annual Appeal Goal of $165,500 by $15,574. 

·our Family, Our Faith, Our Future• Capital Campaign has $3,195,888 on deposit with the Archdiocese as of June 30".
This reflects all monies received from payment of pledges, as well as gifts and Sunday red envelopes. In June of this
year, we asked the Archbishop for his permission to proceed with our exterior site wor1<. This wor1< would include the
two water management systems in the southeast and southwest comers of our property.

The Finance Council are so thankful for the outstanding generosity of our parishioners. We also would like to recognize 
the many volunteers within the parish ministries, spiritual programs, educational studies, and social events, as well as 
our staff. There have been many challenges for all of us In the past 18 months, to say the least, and we would like to 
express our gratitude for your continued support and perseverance. 

Respectfully submitted, 

2443 Mount Vernon Road Dunwoody, GA 30338-3099 

Phone: 770-393-3255 Fax: 770-913-0140 www.allsaintsdunwoody.org 

James Maloney

Finance Council 

Chairman

Signature on file










